“I am extremely saddened by the tragic loss of our service members in Afghanistan.  This morning's news is a startling reminder that members of the American Armed Forces are placing their lives on the line every day for the cause of freedom and liberty.  Their patriotism and selflessness is truly humbling.  My thoughts and prayers go out their friends and families,” said Heller.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]

